
 

 

Sons of the American Revolution 

Alabama Society 
 

General Richard Montgomery Chapter 
 
 
About the Chapter 
 
The General Richard Montgomery Chapter was chartered in 1955, and is located in 
Montgomery, Alabama, serving members in and around the Central Alabama area. The 
Chapter is named in honor of Major General Richard Montgomery, an Irish American 
soldier who served in the Continental Army during the Revolutionary War.  He was the 
first General Officer killed in the Revolutionary War, while leading the Canadian 
Expedition as they pushed on to Quebec with barely 800 strong. An assault was made 
on the 31st of December 1775, and almost at the first discharge of fire, General 
Montgomery was killed. 
 
Chapter Officers 
 
President:  Brian N. Head 
Vice-President:  Daniel Haulman 
Secretary: Mack Hataway 
Treasurer: Gregory T. Holston 
Registrar/Genealogist:  Henry J. Hector III 
Chaplain:  G. Thomas Smith III 
Sergeant-At-Arms: James M. Musser 
 
Meetings  
 
The Chapter meets for lunch at the Montgomery Country Club on the third Wednesday 
of the months of January through May and September through November.  In December 
we usually have an evening banquet with the installation of new officers and 
presentation of chapter awards. 
 
The meetings, social, and banquet are open to all SAR members, prospective members, 
and other invited guests. 
  
 


